KAGA ELECTRONICS (USA) INC.
2480 N. First Street, Suite 100, San Jose, CA 95131-1030

Telephone: (408) 570-0955 Facsimile: (408) 570-0186

August 26, 2015

Brandon Page
Power Products Manager
Digi-Key Corporation

Subject: Transitioning KTPS36-KTPS65 desktop adapters from Level V to Level VI

The Department of Energy has updated standards for external power supplies from Level V to Level VI;
requiring even more stringent efficiency limits. This change is effective in February 2016. Kaga is updating
our line of external power supplies to meet this new requirement.

Kaga will introduce the new Level VI product in stages starting with the 36-65W units first and then to other
product. A list of the 36-65W product is attached.

The attached list will be phased out starting September 30, 2015. Production of the Level V units will still
be available in limited quantities; however, we would like our customers to transition to the level VI
equivalent instead of last time buys due to limited availability of components for Level V products. Any last
time buy will be Non-Cancelable and Non-Returnable. Digi-Key has already placed orders for the
replacement Level VI units, which are expected to ship to Digi-Key in late September/early October 2015.
Additional announcements for other product will come as Level VI product becomes available.

We at Kaga USA appreciate your cooperation in making this a smooth transition.
Thank you,

Mitchell Burks
Sales Director
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